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Monday 28th August
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Thursday 14th September

Thursday 21st September

Book Week

Fruits & Vege Month starts

National Science Week 

TPS performance

R U OK? DAY

Cultural Day

Coming up this term:
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Wow what a busy week our students have had.
Last week we had our SRC fundraiser Pyjama
Day, A special visit from the Riverina Police
District: Constable Kym Crawford, Constable
Murdoch and Sara, Education Week
Celebration's and yesterday the NAIDOC
Children's Expo at Brungle Public School.

A big thank you to the families and friends
who attended last Friday to celebrate 175
years of public education in NSW! The
students really enjoyed showing off their
workbooks, updating visitors on current
topics and demonstrating how they use an
Osmo in class.

We have Book Week coming up next week and
I know Miss E and Mrs P have been working
hard to put together a great day for all
students.

P&C 100 Club Winner: 
MEG STURGESS



Congratulations to Meg and thank you to
everyone who has supported the P&C by

purchasing tickets.
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Class 5: 
Last term, Class 5 were reading The Very Cranky Bear as
their focus text. Students looked at describing the very
cranky bear and creating artworks from the main
characters in the book. 
This term, Class 5 have been reading Giraffes Can’t Dance
as their focus text. They have been looking at features of
giraffes and the setting of the story. Students have looked
at where the animals in the booked are located.
They have all enjoyed exploring both focus texts over the
last two terms.




Class: 4
Class 4 have started to investigate fractions. We
have been discovering whole, equal and uneven
halves and just begun looking at quarters. Class 4
have enjoyed the hands-on aspects of studying
fractions and really enjoyed making fairy bread
halves and quarters where they applied their
knowledge of halves and quarters to create a
delicious fraction. Keep up the great work Class 4!
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EDUCATION

WEEK
A big thank you to the families and friends who joined us to celebrate 175 years of Public Education
in NSW! Our assembly was run by SRC members, Miley Ford Robson and Isaac Penrith, who showed
great confidence! Snowy Valleys School also presented Wendy Sturt with a Certificate of Recognition.
We acknowledged Wendy's wonderful 30 years of dedication our school. She was an absolute asset
to Snowy Valleys School and we wish her all the best in her retirement!

All classes had one student who was awarded an Education Week certificate:




Janet, Wendy Sturt & Elise

Class 3: Elisha Scott

Class 5: Mitchell Duncombe

Class 2: Dylan MitchellClass 1: Mila Taylor

Class 4: Oliver Armstrong



Pyjama 
Day
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Book week Inspiration ideas. All photos are sourced from google
 



Book week Ideas
1 week to go


